
The City of Dalton will be conducting a Public Hearing
Tuesday, February 6, 2024, 2024 at 5 p.m. at City Hall
Office regarding a request for the approval of the final
plat for PID 66000110005004.

Verbal comments can be made at the hearing.

All written comments must be received at the Clerk’s Office
by 4:30 p.m. Tuesday, February 6, 2024.

The City Council will meet directly after the Public Hearing
to make a determination of approval.

If you have any questions, please contact the Clerk’s Office
during regular business hours at 218-589-8734 or by email
at daltoncityhall@prtel.com.
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